July 17, 1970

Miss Juanita Franks
P. 0. Box 124
Briggdale, Colorado

Dear Madam,

We have received the form letter which you returned to us indicating that
the Greathouse well #1 In F-10-23N-1W is being drilled.

| am enclosing a supply of Form C-103, Sundry reports. Please file this
form in triplicate indicating the date the well was spudded, If you have
Installed and cemented any casing in the well Include this information on
the form also. Please Indicate the present status of the well,.

Thank you.
Yours very truly,
Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, Dist. 111
ECA:ae

Enclosures



